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Terry stopped in and dropped off this letter to make sure that Luthern High
School is still allowed to be exempt from plowing their sidewalks aroudn the
football field. He dropped off a letter for Council and The Mayor. He would like a
phone call back regarding the letter.

MAaNITOWOC LUTHERAN HIGH '
4045 Lancer Circle, Manitowoc, W1 5423

Terry Roehrborn

Head of Maintenance

920.627.7825 CELL
www.mlhslancers.org troehrborn@mlhslancers.org

920.682.0215 Ext 158
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OFFICE OF MAYOR
ANTHONY V. DUFEK

January 11, 1984

Mr. Paul Radue

Grounds Committee Chairman
Manitowoc Lutheran High School
Box 10

Maribel, Wisconsin 54227

Dear Mr. Radue:

As regards our recent conversation relative to the Manitowoc Lutheran
High School snow removal exemption on that section of sidewalk which
borders the football field, I submit the following:

The City Council has directed that this be a permanent exemption un-
til such time as the Manitowoc Lutheran High School requires the
aforementioned properties to be used for other than recreation or
agricultural uses.

I hope the above clears up my letter of January 3, 1983, but certainly
it is the intent of the City Council to alleviate sidewalk snow re-
moval wherever possible.

Very truly yours,
]Dufek 2

Anthony V.
Mayor



